
LEGAL NOTICE TOWN OF LEDYARD – WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Ledyard Water Pollution Control Authority will conduct a Hybrid Public Hearing on April 22, 2025, at 6:00 

p.m.at the Council Chambers, Annex Building, 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, Connecticut to receive 

comments, both oral and written, regarding a proposed water rate increase starting July 1, 2025. 

 

In accordance with CGS-7-239 the Schedule of Proposed Water Rate Increase is published in the Town Clerk’s 

Office at 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway and on the Town’s Website at www.ledyardct.org. Interested persons may 

submit written communications to: mayor.clerk@ledyardct.org. Please join the meeting in person at the Ledyard 

Town Hall Annex or from your computer, tablet, or smartphone. The Remote Meeting Participation Information for 

the Video Conference will be provided on the Town’s website located under the Agendas & Minutes tab. Dated at 

Ledyard, Connecticut this 10th day of April 2025. For the Ledyard Water Pollution Control Authority, Ed Lynch, 

Chairman. 
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